
 January 5th, 2020 

Reconciliation: 4:15PM ð 4:45PM 

1st Saturday of the Month 

Anointing of the Sick: 

2nd Full Weekend of the Month  

Following Each Mass 

All Other Sacraments: 

Please call the Parish Office 

Preparation can take six months or more 

Saint Therese Parish   

St. Jude the Apostle Parish 

(734 Glenview Ave) 

MondayðFriday 

6:45AM  and 8:15AM 

St. Vincent Pallotti East  
(5424 W. Bluemound Rd) 

MondayðFriday: 6:25AM 

St. Vincent Pallotti West  

(201 N. 76th St) 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  

8:00AM 

Thursday 

12:00PM (Noon)  

Saturday: 5:00PM  Sunday: 9:00AM 

Tuesday: 8:30AM 

See inside for Holy Day Schedules 

Weekday Masses at Cluster Parishes 

Parish Staff 

Parish Administrator 

Fr. Joe Koyickal, SAC ext. 1 

frjoe@sttheresemke.org 

Assisting Priest 

Rev. Hugh Birdsall, SDS 

Help-out Priest 

Rev. Norm Oswald 

Office and Facilities Administrator 

Heather Goeden ext. 2 

heather@sttheresemke.org 

Director of Liturgy & Music 

Drew Rutz ext. 5 

drew@sttheresemke.org 

Building Services Coordinator 

Denise Dostalek ext. 3 

denise@sttheresemke.org 

Catechesis Ministry 

Dr. Jean Marie Weber ð Coordinator of 

Preschool through Grade 8 

jmweber@sttheresemke.org 

Rick Reinders ð Coordinator of High School 

& Youth Confirmation  

Christine Reinders ð Coordinator of 1st 

Reconciliation/1st Communion & Childrenõs 

Liturgy of the Word  

Ministers ð All the Members of the Parish 

Parish Emergencies 

(414) 771-2500 ð Push 0  

 

 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, 

and Thursday:  

8:30AM ð 4:30PM 

Friday & Saturday: Closed 

Sunday: 10:00AM ð 11:30AM 

We are St. Therese Catholic Church, a community of believers, 

who walk together by faith in Christ Jesus, and minister in the Little Way of 

St. Therese, as we strive hand-in-hand to live as Godõs people.  

9525 W Bluemound Rd, Milwaukee, WI 53226  

sttheresemke.org  ̧info@sttheresemke.org 

Phone (414) 771-2500  ̧Facebook:@sttheresemke 



Epiphany 

On this Feast of 
the Epiphany we 
celebrate the 
revelation of God 
to all the nations, 
not only to a 
selected nation or a 
group of people. 
The Magi or the 
three wise men 
from the East 
points to the fact 

Godõs revelation is to all, to anyone who is willing to 
undertake the journey of faith in search of God. 
Jesus came to bring this good news of salvation and 
hope to the entire human race. The wise men saw 
the star, and followed it faithfully and recognized the 
Savior in the Baby in the manger. They prostrate 
themselves in humble surrender and offer him their 
gifts. It was an expression of their acknowledgement 
of Jesus as their Savior. The journey of the Magi is 
an invitation for us too to undertake this journey of 
faith, persevere in it even in the midst of all the 
challenges we might encounter. 

Through this humble birth God enters our human 
reality, becoming one of us, sharing our human 
condition in all its expressions. God is so much part 
of our past, present and the future. The revelation 
of God is not a once for all event, but one that 
continues throughout our lives. We need to be 
attentive to the signs of his presence with us and 
among us in the ordinariness of our daily lives. God 
is Emmanuel, God with us. Let us in faith 
surrender our lives to Him who alone can give us 
true peace and joy. 

Happy Epiphany! 

I would like to let you know that I will be away on 
vacation visiting my family in India, from January 
8th to February 2nd. I am looking forward to 
spending some time with my Dad, who is 96 years 
old and by the grace of God is in reasonable good 
health. He stays with one of my brothers and 
family. Please keep me in your prayers for safe 
travels. 

Blessings! 

 Welcome to  Therese Catholic Church, Milwaukee, Wisconsin  

 
CHURCH SUPPORT 

 
Envelopes & Offertory Dec. 21/22 

Maintenance Donations 
$ 5,111.30 

$  100.00 

 Please remember St. Therese in your will! 

Wednesday Evening Mass Schedule Change 

Wednesday Evening Mass ð We have suspended the Wednesday 
evening mass and will resume mass on February 5th. There will 
be no Wednesday evening mass during the month of January. 

Donate a Sanctuary Candle or Schedule a Mass 

Intention in Memory of a Loved One  

Please consider donating the sanctuary candle (that burns in front 
of the tabernacle) in memory or honor of a loved one or for a 
special intention. The cost is $10 per month. The following months 
in 2020 are currently open: April, May, June, August, September, 
October and December. Months will be assigned on a first come, first 
served basis. Or consider donating a mass intention. To donate, 
please contact Heather Goeden in the Parish Office. 

Time to Update Our Prayer List 

Itõs time to update our prayer list. It is our privilege to pray for 
others, especially those who are going through a difficult time, 
are sick and suffering, or who have a special need. If  you have 
submitted and name and would like it to remain on the prayer 
list for the general intercessions of mass, please contact Heather 
Goeden, in the Parish Office by January 6th by phone, email, or 
US mail. Thank you! 

Snow and Weather Closings for the Parish 

In the event of snow or weather closings for the 
parish, please check Channel 12 WISN-TV or 
WISN.com (WISN website) for closures. Please 
also note to look for òSt. ThereseðMilwaukeeó in 
Milwaukee County. (Sometimes there is confusion 
with òSt. Theresaó and òSt. Thereseó other cities 
and counties of the archdiocese.) 

Attention: Committees, Groups, Ministries 

Parish Calendar 

If you havenõt already done so, please submit meeting dates and 
reserve rooms for committee, group, and ministry meetings for 2020. 
Meeting dates must be submitted each year (there is no òautomaticó 
listing on the parish calendar or room reservations). Submit dates to 
Heather Goeden in the Parish Office no later than January 6th. 

Change to Office Hours 

Please note that the Parish Office will be closed on Sunday, January 
5th. We will resume normal business hours on Monday, January 6th. 

Cookie Sale Funds 

Your cookie donations brought in $2,340 for St. Therese Parish.  
And Quick Breads brought in $117 for St. Vincent de Paul.  Your 
donations also earned tons of compliments. We heard, òwhat a 
variety,ó òit smells great in here,ó òI was waiting for this one,ó 
òlook at the colors,ó and òI came early this year.ó People came 
from all over and the committee was even given a kazoo serenade! 
Thank you all, bakers and buyers. Thanks to the committee for 
getting this together. Thanks to the parish staff for all of their 
work. Thanks to all who helped with set up and clean up. It takes 
about 60 volunteers to pull this off and I canõt imagine this hap-
pening anywhere but St Therese. Left over cookies were donated. 
Tins with names are in the Parish Pick-up Cupboard. Already 
planning for next year and we could use some help the day of the 
sale. See Nancy, Christine, Rosina or Mary Rose. 



Sunday, January 5th 

Maintenance Collection 

 8:15AM Saint Therese Choir (CH) 

 9:00AM Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word (CH) 

Monday, January 6th 

  No Meetings Scheduled 

Tuesday, January 7th 

 1:00PM Library Committee (LOBBY) 

Wednesday, January 8th 

 6:00PM St. Therese Choir Party (MC) 

Thursday, January 9th 

 6:30PM Sunday Morning Catechist Meeting  

  (UPSTAIRS) 

 7:00PM Group 100 AA (MC) 

Friday, January 10th 

  No Meetings Scheduled 

Saturday, January 11th 

Sharing Weekend/SCRIP Order Weekend 

  No Meetings Scheduled 

Sunday, January 12th  

Sharing Weekend/SCRIP Order Weekend 

 8:15AM Saint Therese Choir (CH) 

 9:00AM Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word (CH) 

 10:15AM Preschoolð8th Grade Catechesis  (UPSTAIRS) 

 10:15AM High School Catechesis  (STR) 

CH=Church, CHP=Chapel, GLP=Godõs Littlest 

Place, GN=Good News Gathering Place, 

HH=Heck Hall, KIT=Heck Hall Kitchen, 

LIB=Library, MC=Miriamõs Corner, 

RR=Raphael Room, STR=St. Therese Room 

Catechesis Corner 

¶ There will be NO Religious Education/Catechesis classes 
on Sunday, January 5th. The Catechesis program is now 
on break for the Christmas and the New Yearsõ holidays.   

¶ A Second Semester Orientation Meeting for Catechists and Aides will 
be held on Thursday, January 9th at 6:45PM in the Upstairs Atrium.  

¶ Classes will resume on January 12th, 2020.    

¶ A Happy New Year to all parishioners, our families and our children.  
May the peace that Christ brought to earth be experienced by all 
throughout 2020 and beyond. Jesus Christ is born anew in our hearts 
and minds during this holy Christmas and New Year season!   

 January 5th, 2020   ̧  The Epiphany of the Lord  

SCRIP Next Weekend 

The holidays are over but thereõs still those everyday purchases of grocer-
ies, gasoline, home supplies etc. Youõre invited to place your gift card 
order through the SCRIP program. Just complete the form in todayõs 
bulletin and bring it to mass next weekend. Your gift cards will be availa-
ble the following weekend. For every gift card you order our parish re-
ceives a percentage. Thank you for participating in this easy fundraiser 
for our parish. 

Meaning of the Mass 

Please join us after the 10:00AM  Mass on Sunday, January 26th, for another 
enriching presentation with our own Dr. Jean Marie Weber. Why we DO 
what we DO and why we DO it. Dr. Weber will help explains the meaning 
behind our rituals during Mass. More details to follow, please save the date! 

Catechist Education Opportunity 

On Thursday, January 30th, there will be a presentation by Fr. Ken 
Omernick at St. James Catholic Church in Menomonee Falls. The topic 
is òHow to Know the Uniqueness of the Catholic Tradition.ó The cost is 
just $10 with dinner beginning at 6:00PM and the presentation to follow 
at 6:30PMð8:00PM. The Parish will offer reimbursement as part of your 
continuing faith education. RSVP is due by January 23rd. 

Meals On Wheels 

The Meals on Wheels program from Goodwill 
can help seniors with a meal delivered to their 
home every day, five days a week for only $3 per 
day. At the end of the month, they receive a bill 
and can pay with a check or money order. For 
more information about this program, go to 
county.milwaukee.gov/aging/dining  

Winter Weekend 

A Restful Retreat for Young Adults 

Take some time to rest, relax, and enjoy being away 
from your daily routine. This retreat is an excellent 
way to explore the deeper questions of life within a 
dynamic community of young adults who are going 
through the same things you are. If you have a hun-
ger to know more about Jesus and the Catholic 
Church, Winter Weekend is right for you. The re-
treat will take place from 6:00PM on Friday, January 
24th until 12:00PM on Sunday, January 26th at the 
Schoenstatt Retreat Center in Waukesha. The cost is 
$95/person. Go to brewcitycatholic.com to register. 

Gigs, Geeks and God ð Thursday, January 9, 2020 

Come learn more about using digital tools to share the message of Jesus 
Christ. This one-day conference on technology in parish ministry is aimed at 
helping parish volunteers and staff understand and integrate technology in 
their educational programs, communications, outreach and administration. 
It features three rounds of workshops, a keynote address and a trending now 
session. For more information or to register, please visit: archmil.org/G3   

Next Weekend is Sharing Weekend ð January 11th/12th 

This monthõs Sharing Weekend recipient is our parishõs St. Vincent de 
Paul conference. The mission of the conference is to eliminate poverty 
and hunger in our community. Many people recognize the name but 
donõt know who we are. We are members of St. Therese parish who are 
committed to helping our neighbors by providing for their needs and 
letting them know someone cares. Thank you for your past and contin-
ued support of this worthy cause. The collection will be taken up at both 
masses on the weekend of January 11th and 12th. 

Liturgical Ministry Schedules Available  

Liturgical ministry schedules for Servers, Lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, 
Greeters, and Ushers for January through April are now available in the 
sacristy.  Please pick up a copy as soon as possible. If  you are interested 
in joining one of the ministries, itõs not too late. Contact Heather in the 
Parish Office.   




